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Policy 

 
Community Relations  
 

The Governing Board recognizes that positive public relations is essential to the 
continued success of the ROP. 

The Superintendent or designee shall use all available means of communication to keep 
the public aware of the goals, programs, achievements and needs of the ROP. 

In order to promote open communication between Board members and the public, ROP 
newsletters and other mass mailings shall include a roster of all Board members’ names 
in accordance with the law. 

 


